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The new Plow Truck is in and working well. All the plow trucks are up 
and running with no major issues. All equipment is running with no 
major issues at this time. 
 
We have been busy cutting brush at Silver Hill and Stalker roads. We 
have also cut and split about 10 cords of firewood from logs that were 
left from last year. 
 
We had some minor flooding yesterday and I have checked all of the 
big culverts for problems; they are all in pretty good shape and the 
water is starting to go down today. 
 
With the major breakdowns and engine rebuilds we did this year we 
still have money left in our accounts; because we did almost all the 
repairs and rebuilds ourselves. 
 
I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


